
  

COUNCIL – 23 OCTOBER 2019  

 

AMENDMENT TO RECOMMENDATION 

  

HERTFORD THEATRE GROWTH AND LEGACY SCHEME - ITEM 12 

 

The project seeks to provide a valuable community asset, and this 

development should have the ethos of a project that is delivered, 

ultimately, to benefit the residents of Hertford and the surrounding 

area.  

 

In order to ensure the Council recognises the importance of amateur 

and not for profit groups within our community and to ensure that the 

theatre remains affordable and accessible to these groups following 

the refurbishment of this theatre, it is proposed that the motion be 

amended to add the following wording as Recommendation (B):  

 

“(B) the hire rates for all amateur and not for profit groups who wish to 

use the theatre will be capped at the current rate, and will only 

increase in line with inflation.” 

 

Proposed by Councillor S Bell 

Seconded by Councillor J Dumont 
 

 


